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LOWELL RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
389 N. Pioneer Street
Lowell, Oregon 97452
541-937-3393


LOWELL RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTERSTATE
COOPERATIVE PROCUREMENT
Pursuant to Oregon Revised Statutes 279A.220 and District Contracting Rule 137-046-
0460, notice is hereby given that the Lowell Rural Fire Protection District intends to
enter into a contract with HME Incorporated in an amount not to exceed $529,631 for
the purchase of one new HME Fire Truck. The contract is based on the terms of an
interstate cooperative procurement administered by NPP.Gov/Sourcewell in accordance
with ORS 279A.220. The purpose of this notice is to provide information to the public
and invite interested persons an opportunity to submit written comment.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Written comments and protests must be delivered to the Lowell Rural Fire Protection
District at the address below no later than 5 p.m. on March 17th, 2020. Written protests
received after this deadline will not be considered. Submittals should be addressed to
Fire Chief Lon Dragt, at 389 N. Pioneer Street, Lowell, OR 97452, and shall provide a
detailed factual and legal basis for the comment/complaint and the relief requested.
Protests will be handled pursuant to District Contracting Rule 137-046-0460, 137-046-
0470 and ORS 279A.225.
DATED THIS 1st DAY OF March, 2020.
Lon Dragt
Fire Chief
PUBLISHED: March 1st, 2020 
PROUDLY SERVING THE CITIZENS OF THE LOWELL FIRE DISTRICT
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